
 

  

 

 
 

 

 

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
September 5, 2021

UPCOMING EVENTS AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45GQThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is

     Wednesday, Septemberm 08, 2021 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be in the EAA Hangar on the 
     east side of the runway.
QThe October meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, October 13, 2021 at 7:00pm.

YOUR LOCAL EAA OFFICERS

President – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225
Treasurer – Rod Beckwith III  (517) 304-9241
Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395
Trustee(s) at Large -
  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185
  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819
YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

- Saturday morning breakfast
Breakfast is served at the BAA House, on Hyne Road, 
every Saturday morning at 9:00am. 
- Pilot Proficiency Night
Monday evenings

Fundraising Project
 Progress has been made on the fundraising project to 
help us pay off our hangar mortgage.  As you know, a 
1940 Taylorcraft project was purchased by David Keller 
and moved back to Brighton Airport for assembly.  The 
goal has been to assemble the project (not to airworthy 
condition), photograph the project and put it up for sale.  
With the proceeds from the sale, we hope to pay-off our 
EAA Hangar mortgage.
To date, the aircraft has been re-assembled, pictures 
have been taken and a advertisement is being written 
and will be placed on Barnstormers and Facebook within 
the next week.



 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 If you know anyone who may be instered in a pre-war 
aircraft project please contact any of the EAA Officers 
listed above.  The asking price is $13,500 or best offer.   
Thanks

Fundraising Project (con't)




